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Well we are now well on the way to a wonderful week of golfing experiences. Congratulations to all those 
who have sent in their registration forms and we look forward to catching up with you all. If you haven’t 
registered you have till Sunday 5 March to get your registrations to us.  Attached is Registration Form. 
 
If you are thinking of coming early or extending and staying on afterwards, one of our sponsors, Broome, 
Kimberley and Beyond, a specialist in travel, have kindly offered to support our AGFR Tournament this 
year and if anyone books a tour through their company either before or after the tournament they will 
donate a percentage of the booking to our fundraising cause. In recent time the business has grown and 
can offer travellers a substantial program not only within greater Western Australia but Northern 
Territory, South Australia, Cocos (Keeling) Islands and Christmas Island. Attached is their flyer for your 
information. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all our sponsors for their kind generosity and they 
are listed below: 
 
Albany World of Cars 
Bermann Business Consultants 
Betta Health Foods 
Broome, Kimberley and Beyond  
Building Financial Solutions 
Letizia Palmer 
myHealth 
National Australia Bank 
Rotary Club of Ascot 

Rotary Club of Belmont 
Rotary Club of Southern Districts 
Rotary Club of Willetton 
Soklich & Co 
Supacrane 
The Professionals - Michael Johnson & Co Ltd 
Thomas Peacock & Sons 
Watering Concepts 
 

 
 
 
Aidan Wood 
Tournament Director 
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